
 

 
 
 
 

 
Tonight: Denise Lofts – Principal, Suzy Taplin – Teacher, Amanda Stewart – Teacher,  

Ella Thompson and Annalise Hare – Students 
Ulladulla High School STUDENT COACHING PROGRAM 

Introduction: Tony Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Wayne Fry 

Fellowship: Guy Porter and Rob Powell 
Future Programs:  

 

April is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
 

2 Apr; Paul Keith, 2019 NAIDOC Week activities 
and Rotary Coordinator PDG Tim Moore  
Introduction: John Hozack 
Vote of Thanks: Bernard Jones 
Fellowship: Rhondda Purtell and Trevor Schofield 
 

9 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Smith 
 

16 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship: Mike Smith and Ian Tibbles 
 

23 Apr; TBA 
Fellowship: Dale Wilford and Glenn Wran 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report for 19 March 2019 
 

Junior Acting President PP Trevor Schofield welcomed members and guest Tim Dreverman.  

A minute silence was observed for the victims of the New Zealand terror attack.  

Vocational report PP Wayne Fry informed members that the current Business Awards committee are 
unable to run the Business Awards, though the current committee are willing to work with the new 
committee running the Business Awards in 2019.  

Tony Fondacaro asked members attending the Barefoot Lawn bowls be at Mollymook Beach Bowling 
Club at 4.30pm.  

PP Phil Brown informed members that the organising for Blessing of the Fleet is all on track.  
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 March is Rotary’s Water and Sanitation Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Semi-annual Subs are OVERDUE 

29-31 
Mar 

Fri-
Sun 

PETS and  
District Assembly,  
Venue Pearce, ACT 

30 Mar Sat Triple 0 Ball - $50 See Tony F. 
6 Apr Sat Princess of the Fleet Ball 

10 Apr Wed Our Club’s Birthday 
21 Apr Sun Blessing of the Fleet Parade 

26 Apr-
18 May  

Base Camp Walk 
Good Luck; Jo Jones, Andrea 
and Rodney Tucker 

7 to 28 
May Tues Meet at Dunn Lewis Centre 

$25, two course meal 
26 May Sun Swap Meet 
25 Jun Tues Club Changeover, Golf Club 

  District Changeover 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

BIRTHDAYS: 
27 Mar; Glenn Rowen,  
30 Mar; Jeni Wilkins,  
31 Mar; Dale Wilford,  

1 Apr; Evelyn Foreman 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: None this week. 
 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil 
this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement  
and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 
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Almoner Bill Harris informed members that Maisie Bennett, Elaine Mathews and Zilma 
Turnbull are all home from hospital. Reg Sawyer is still at David Berry Hospital ongoing rehabilitation. 
Keith Bennett ongoing appointment at Wollongong Hospital.  

Guest Speaker Tim Dreverman Events/Marketing Manager at Willinga Park.  
Prior to working at Willinga Park, much of Tim’s early years was spent at Agricultural Shows on the 
weekends. Tim’s father was the ringmaster at Cooma Show.  

 
 
Tim is the youngest Announcer at a Commonwealth Royal show. Tim holds great memories of early days 
at Sydney Royal Easter Show and winning the Fancy Dress competition on his sister’s horse. Tim then 
moved into Show jumping for a time.  

Though the opportunity to announcer came at Pambula Show where Tim was given the microphone and 
announced the six-bar competition. Tim applied for the announcer's position at Brisbane Royal where he 
started announcing in 2011 HR at Brisbane Royal. Tim has since gone onto a announce at every Royal show 
in Australia. Tim has also enrolled in University 3 times attending O Week each time though decided it 
wasn’t for him. Tim won RAS Rural Achievers in 2011.  

Started work at Willinga Park in October 2018 after meeting Terry Snow at a horse function. At Willinga 
park the aim is to change the perception of how horse events are viewed and though keeping the pleasure 
of the horse. The Club has been invited to the Golden Buckle Camp Drafting the rich Camping Drafting 
event in the world. The Golden Buckle being held on the weekend 16th – 18th May at Willinga Park. 

Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report 
 

 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 

50 years Milton Show 

April 1998 1-3-2019 


